
To Miss Sally B. Loving 
5817 N. Washington, Blvd. 
Arlington, VA 
Apt. 91 
 
From PFC. L. S. Kisseleff 
P.S.N. 13105969 
640T11 CLR. Co. 
A.P.O. 228 c/o PM 
New York, N.Y. 
1-28-45 
 
Dear Miss Loving, 
 

I am some where in France now. Sure wish I was back in the good old U.S.A. Things 
look pretty good in some places and bad in others. 
 The trip over was not any to good most of the food on the boat was not very good. As for 
the food here its not any to good to speak of.  
 Do you hear from many of the boys that are over here on this side. If so how are they 
doing. 
 Most everything is rationed around here and what things are not rationed you can not get 
much of it. 
 This is all the news for now. Please write soon. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Lyman 
 


